
SELECTMEN’S MEETING– May 20, 2024 
 

Present:   Chris Ellms via telephone. Margo Connors                 

     Jennifer Gaudette 

 

Guests:     None 

 

 

 

Correspondence was read and acted upon. 

 

The Select Board will not meet and the Town Offices are closed on Monday May 27, 2024 in 

observance of the Memorial Day Holiday. 

 

MR. ELLMS called in and with no decisions needed he signed off. 

 

The board will continue to work on the draft zoning permit for Short Term Rentals.  The board is 

getting input from Chief Clark and Chief Ho-Sing-Loy. 

 

A Solar Permit was approved and issued by the Town Administrator and Chief Clark for Steve 

Naboicheck on South Road. 

 

MARGO CONNORS and Jennifer reviewed some correspondence and updated the boards 

schedule for June.  

 

There will be a Tri Town Meeting in Franconia on June 10th at 4:00pm. 

 

The board will meet June 3rd at 3:30 pm to look at the areas in town that will be affected by 

Eversource pole replacements. 

 

The board needs to review the current Building Permitting Fees. 

 

The next regular scheduled meeting is Monday June 3, 2024, at 5:00pm at the Crapo Building.  

 

Respectfully submitted: 

Jennifer Gaudette 

Town Administrator 

 


